Key Largo Trip Application Form:




Key Largo May 18-20, 2018
Full Name






Date of Birth

Address







Home Phone









Cell Phone

Email Address(es)





Gender
Employer and Employer’s Address:









Emergency Contact, Name, Address, Phone and Email: 







Diving History (check one and complete)


 Open Water Student:
Referring Facility:  











Course Completion Date:







 Certified Diver:




Certification Level(s):






_______ Advanced Open Water
Certifying Agency(ies):







Student




Certification Date(s):










Certification Number(s):
 





If you are certified, how many open water dives have you had?





When was your last dive, and where?








Do you currently have DAN Insurance?


 If so, DAN Member #:



Have you been approved by your physician to dive? 



If so, when and by whom?

Where will you stay in Key Largo?










How will you be traveling to Key Largo, and when?







With whom will you be traveling? 









By signing below, you agree that you have read and accept the terms set forth in the Trip Information Sheet published for this trip on www.diveteacher.com; and, that Diveteacher, LLC and Pyrasea, LLC may accept or reject your application, in their discretion, subject to refund of any deposit which you have paid. You warrant that the information provided above is accurate and correct. You agree to abide by the rules established by the trip sponsors in connection with this trip. This Application and the Trip Information Sheet constitute the only agreement between us concerning this trip or your reservation.  You acknowledge that all reservations are on a first-come-first-served basis and that this trip is presently limited to 20 students or certified divers.
Date





Signature
Please sign, date and email this form to patrick@diveteacher.com or fax to (404) 873-5165. Electronic signatures are acceptable now, but we ask that you bring the originally-signed form to the trip briefing, tentatively scheduled for May 3, 2018, and your DAN insurance card. If you already have those available, please send them now; but, that’s not essential to getting your reservation confirmed at this time. It is more important that you sign up quickly, before the spaces are taken. 
Thanks, and we are looking forward to diving with you!
